
 

 

 

 

Luttons News 

Friday 17th November 2023 
A message from Mrs Mould… 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Yet another busy week this week across both schools! 

This week we have had Mathematicians, Geographers, Scientists and authors at work! 
Our younger children have been learning about number bonds, and our very youngest   

children have been looking at how numbers 1-5 can be made up of 1s or by adding 2      
numbers together and using painting to help to consolidate their learning. In Geography, 
our Key Stage 2 children have been learning about the different layers of the Earth and 
have been completing colouring and labelling across a section of our planet. Across both 

schools, there continues to be some amazing writing from all year groups.  

At Luttons, the children enjoyed the visit from the Science Bus and had the opportunity 
to look at and handle various objects connected to their recent Science Unit on bones 

and muscles. The Science Bus is also booked to visit Sherburn in the near future.  

Our clubs are also very popular this half term. The children are enjoying music, craft, art, 
film and dance clubs. Thank you to the staff who provide these clubs for the children. It 

is lovely to see the children enjoying a variety of opportunity and experiences.  

A polite reminder please about not parking on the zig-zag lines outside of each school. 
Parking on these lines is illegal and can, in the case of Luttons, prevent the school bus 

from pulling up safely to the gate.  

The children looked amazing today in their non uniform, spotty clothes for Children in 
Need. Across the Federation we have raised a total of £131.40. Thank you to everyone who 

donated—it is much appreciated.  

A reminder that next week are our first “Inspire” afternoons—Sherburn is on Tuesday and 
Luttons is on Thursday. Both events start at 2.30pm. The children and staff are very much 

looking forward to seeing you all. 

 

I wish you all a very happy weekend.  

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould  



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was: 96.91 % 

 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:  93.92 % 

 

Class 2:  97.5 % 

 

Well done to Class  Two 
who will be enjoying their  

extra playtime. 

 
 

Individual Attendance 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 97% and above Attendance 

this week.  

Congratulations to our certificate 
winner:  

James 

  

                        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

 

                      

Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

 

Class 1 

Stephen 

For a visible change in his      
confidence and application to 

learning.  

 

Class 2 

Mary 

For fantastic independence and 
a positive attitude towards 

learning.  

 

No Forest School this week due 
to the visit from the Science 

Bus.  

Class 1 

Reggie  

For a real commitment to 
learning his phonic sounds.  

Class 2 

Harry  

For working incredibly 
hard and always making 

the right choices. 

Crystal 

For always being polite and 
thinking of others. 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 

In Class 1 this week we have been investigating Diwali in music. We have found that 
this is a Hindu festival of light which is not always on the same day as it happens 
when there is a new moon and is the darkest day of the lunar month. 

 

We investigated how the moon looks like it changes over the month when we can see 
more or less of it, depending how much is in shadow. For many people, Diwali is a five 
day festival where they clean the home, exchange gifts, decorate buildings and enjoy 
firework displays.  

 

In maths this week, the children have been continuing to add and subtract using a 
range of different resources. The children in Reception have been learning that    
every number can be made up of one.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
In computing this week, we have begun tinkering on Scratch. We have changed our 
sprites, made them move and have even added our own sound effects.  

 

We also had a visit from Malton Science Bus, this provided a great opportunity for 
the children to share their knowledge of the human body as well as food and          
nutrition. They also carried out some experiments, testing different foods.  

 

In English, we have begun reading ‘The Boy, The Mole, The Fox and The Horse’ by 
Charlie Mackesey. The children have really impressed us with their use of speech 
punctuation and amazing vocabulary choices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 Thursday 23rd November 2.30pm - Inspire Afternoon for Parents/

Carers. 

 Tuesday 28th November 2.30pm Phonics Workshop for parent/

carers of children in Class One only. 

 Thursday 30th November 2.15pm—2.45pm—Reading Café & 

Phonics Workshop  

 Tuesday 5th December—Martin House Children’s Hospice in to 

talk to children and launch the Christmas Jumper Day Fundraising 

event.  

 Friday 8th December—Non-Uniform Christmas Jumper Day    

raising funds for Martin House Children’s Hospice. 

 Tuesday 12th December—1.30pm to 3pm Wreath Making with 

Mrs Fry (more details to follow). 

 Friday 15th December—Whole School Pantomime. Children to be 

in school on time as coach is leaving at 8.50am sharp.  

 Tuesday 19th December—Christmas Lunch Day  

 Thursday 21st December -  Christmas Party 1.30pm—3.00pm 

 Friday 22nd December—Break up for Christmas  

 Monday 8th January school closed training day 

 Tuesday 9th January school opens to children 

 





FOLS  
 

 

 

Friends of Luttons School are asking for help with kind dona-
tions for an upcoming event at Scampston Hall on Sunday 26th         
November. They are planning to have a stall and sell gifts and 

crafts to raise money for the school.  

 

If you like to craft or have any good quality crafts or unwanted 
gifts that you would like to donate to sell, please can you drop 

these off at the school office no later than Monday 20th        
November.  

FOLS is a voluntary group that work alongside school to help 
raise extra funds for a wide range of initiatives to provide         

resources for the children. If you think you would like to offer 
to help either on an ad-hoc basis or to join the committee, please 

contact the school office.  

 

 







 

AUTUMN MENU 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 

Served w/c 04/09, 25/09, 
16/10, 6/11,27/11, 18/12 

Served w/c 11/09, 02/10, 
23/10, 13/11, 04/12, 

Served w/c 18/09, 09/10, 
20/11, 11/12 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Cheese 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Tuna 

Separate Main Meal option 
Jacket Potato & Beans 

  
Monday Monday Monday 

Pizza 
Diced potatoes with crunchy 

veg sticks 
Lemon Drizzle Muffin 

Pasta Bolognese (Quorn) 
Broccoli and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Custard cookie with fruit 

and Ice-Cream 

Cheese & tomato Pasta Bake 
Broccoli and carrots 

Garlic Bread 
Berry Crumble & Mousse 

Pots 

Tuesday Tuesday Tuesday 

Chicken & Tomato Pasta 
Peas and Sweetcorn 

Garlic Bread 
Fruity Flapjack 

Chicken Burger in a bun 
Potato Wedges 

Coleslaw and Peas 
Chocolate Sponge & Custard 

Nacho Beef Bake 
With Rice, Peas and 

Sweetcorn 
Chocolate Berry Brownie 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday 

Sausage & Yorkshire Pudding 
mashed potato with a medley 

of vegetables & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Cheese & Crackers 

Roast Loin of Pork with 
boiled potatoes. 

Carrots & Green Beans & 
gravy 

Homemade Bread 
Jam Bun & Cheese 

Roast Chicken, mashed pota-
to and a medley of vegeta-

bles & gravy 
Wholemeal bread 

Rice pudding and peaches 

Thursday Thursday Thursday 

Chicken Korma with rice 
Cauliflower & green beans 

Naan Bread 
Berry marble sponge and 

custard 

Mexican Beef Pitta with rice 
Medley of vegetables 
Sunflower seed bread 
Toffee Apple Muffin 

All Day Breakfast 
Sausage, tomato, hash 
brown, egg and beans 

Oat Cookie and Cheese 

Friday Friday Friday 

Fish Fingers with Chips, 
beans and tomato sauce 
Homemade bread bun 

Chocolate Orange Mousse 
Cake 

Battered Fish and Chips 
With beans and ketchup 

Wholemeal bread 
Lemon Shortcake 

Fish Stars with Chips, beans 
and ketchup 

Fruit Jam Sandwich and 
Custard 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

0300 131 2131 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 


